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     NOTICE TO MARINERS 

Temporary Lock Closure 

 

Mariners and Port Users are advised that due to essential works on behalf of ABP, 
Ipswich Lock will be closed for all vessels during the following period : Tuesday 21st 
January from 0900hrs ~ 1500hrs . 

There is a possibility that works could be completed earlier than expected, please 
contact Orwell Navigation Service on VHF CH 68 for the latest information. 

 

 

Harbour Master 

8th January 2020 

 

Notices to Mariners Currently in Force:  

2004 - No 11 - 26/11/04  

2005 - No 5 - 17/02/05, No 9 - 09/06/05 

2006 - No 10 - 01/11/06 

2008 - No 3 - 03/03/08, No 5 - 23/05/08, No 8 - 07/08/08, No 9 - 18/08/08 

2009 - No 6 - 05/05/09, No 7 - 12/05/09 

2010 – No 3- 09/03/10, No 8 – 22/06/10, No 9 – 21/09/10 

2011- No 2-16/02/11, No 13-14/12/11,  

2012- No 6 – 24/05/12 

2015- No 1 – 13/0315 

2016-No 8-27/06/16, No 9 -27/09/16 

2018- No 7-23/04/18, No 9-01/05/18. 

2019-No 3-05/02/19, No 9- 5/06/19, No 10-26/07/19  
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